
Subject:        FW: East durham wind farm

-----Original Message-----
From: Ken Toldnes  
Sent: July 31, 2013 9:18 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: East durham wind farm

Before the energy board decides on where the transmission lines are to be - there are 
many issues that need to be addressed before this farm proceeds ahead.  As one 
previous land owner in the site plan, I have lost thousand of dollars selling my home.  
Nextera needs to address this issue as real,losses are happening near the wind 
turbines and proper compensation is not being paid.  While I understand the concept of 
how and why the wind turbines are being developed here - the surrounding land owners 
have been treated like they don't even exist.  Damage in terms of our life style, health, 
and economic equity have been compromised.  Nextera needs to become a good 
corporate resident and address and deal with all the issues that come as a result of 
wind farm development.  Real damage is being done, and the lowly land owners are left 
with no protection.  Ken Toldnes

Sent from my iPad
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